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Mitch - attached is a final dratt ot the MOU between BLM and NRC. We had a very good call last week to go
over the comments provided by BLM's Solicitors office as well as some final comments NRC has.

The, attached version incorporates the comments we have received from BLM.

We have discussed this version with management in the Materials program as well as in our General
Counsel's office.

Please give this your review. Let us know if you are ready to put this into review and concurrence at BLM.

We are ready to provide this to you formally in a letter but wanted to get your reaction first.

Please let us know if you have further questions. Thanks. We are getting closer to a final MOU.

Patrice M. Bubar, PE, Deputy Director
Environmental Protection and Performance
Assessment Directorate

Division of Waste Management
and Environmental Protection - FSME

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory'Commission
301-415-8125
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